

GOV. MSG. NO. 179

LINDA LINGLE GOVERNOR

December 27, 2005

The Honorable Robert Bunda, President and Members of the Senate Twenty-Third State Legislature State Capitol, Room 003 Honolulu, HI 96813

Dear Mr. President and Members of the Senate:

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting herewith two (2) copies of the Department of Business, Economic Development and Tourism's (DBEDT) feasibility study in response to Senate Concurrent Resolution (SCR) No. 155. SCR No. 155 requests that DBEDT and the Hawaii Tourism Authority convene a work group of interested parties to examine the feasibility of hosting an International Pacific Asian Youth Baseball League Championship Tournament in the State. Pursuant to Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at www3.hawaii.gov/dbedt.

Sincerely,

LINDA LINGLE

Enclosures